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25th November 2021 E VERY MOMENT MATTERS! 

A BUSY WEEK FOR ODD SOCKS AND SPOTS!  

Something strange has been happening to our school uniform but it is 

all for a good cause—Monday, 16th November marked the start of 

Anti-Bullying week and all our pupils and staff wore odd socks in sup-

port of this cause. Teachers and pupils also spent the week reviewing 

our Anti-Bullying policy and several Jigsaw sessions (our PSHE curricu-

lum resource) took place across the school. And if that wasn’t 

enough, we also had a spotty day on Friday, 19th November in sup-

port of Children in Need. An amazing £195 was raised. Thank you!  



ANTI-BULLYING WEEK! 

As part of our focus on Anti-

Bullying week each year, all our 

children are involved in reviewing 

the Anti-Bullying Policy—a policy 

written by the pupils for the pupils. 

This week, our Year 6 Anti-Bullying 

Champions attended the Governors 

meeting to present the revised Anti-

Bullying Policy. The Governors were 

all very impressed with the way in 

which our Year 6 presented their pol-

icy with confidence and conviction. 

The policy was approved and will be 

available on the school website. A 

copy will be sent home to all parents. 

Perhaps you can ask your child to tell 

you all about this policy.  



YEAR 4 ART! Our Skylarks have been busy creating 

mosaic pictures using the Solomon Knot pattern, in-

spired by their history unit on the Romans.  

HISTORY THAT YOU CAN TOUCH! Our Robins 

have been taken back in time handling artefacts 

dating back to WW1. White gloves were used to 

help preserve the delicate artefacts. What a 

wonderful way to learn.  



YEAR 6 ART inspired by the artist Frida Kahlo.  



SWIMMING TO VICTORY! Last week, our amazing swimming team took part in the 

inter-schools competition and after winning several medals came a very close second 

place overall. What an amazing result! Well done to all who took part.  

CAULIFLOWER CARD FUND RAISER! 

A huge thank you and well done to those of 

you who ordered Xmas items through this 

year’s cauliflower card fund raiser. An incredi-

ble £366 was raised! Thank you for your sup-

port.  

CANCER RESEARCH FUND RAISERS! Four of our Year 5 pu-

pils (3 of which are pictured below) made the decision to 

run their own fund raiser lucky dip for this  very worthy 

cause. A staggering £75 was raised in a short space of time. 

An incredible effort! Well done!  

FUNDS FOR A NEW MINIBUS CONTINUE TO GROW!     

So where have we got to so far? 

Overall, including the bike raffle, donations, marathon 

and various other fund raisers, we have reached an in-

credible £15,720!  

We are also wanting to sell our old minibus to put the 

money towards the new bus. So, if you are interested, 

please use this link to find out more about purchasing it.  

https://www.ebay.co.uk/itm/115046015287 

We will continue to raise as much as possible to get as 
close to our £30,000 goal, which will give us the option 
of buying a new bus which will also include wheelchair 
access. Thank you for all your support so far!  

https://www.ebay.co.uk/itm/115046015287


SO, WHERE DID OUR LITTLE ROBINS FLY OFF TO TODAY?  

Today, our Robins went for a little walk around the village to visit the war memorial as part of 

their topic work on WW1 and WW2. They have also been busy writing letters and stopped off at 

the village post office to buy stamps to post these letters to people who were either related to or 

knew some of the names listed on the war memorial. They are hoping that they will have letters 

back so that they can find out more about these soldiers that died in the war. Whilst they were at 

the war memorial, the whole class took part in a minute’s silence.  



EVENTS HAPPENING OVER THE NEXT FEW 

WEEKS! 

Below is a list of events that we can now con-

firm will be going ahead. We are very excited 

about our Christmas school community events. 

More details of each event will come out to you 

closer to the dates. Please do get in touch if you 

have any questions.  

EVENT TIMETABLE: 

Wednesday, 1st December—Non-Uniform/Wear a Christmas jumper day and we would welcome any 

donation towards our Christmas raffle hampers on this day please. Thank you.  

2pm on Wednesday, 1st December—Tree/Fence Decorating Service. This will be outdoors in the play-

ground at 2pm. Parents are invited to join us for outdoor festive singing as they watch the children deco-

rate the school fence with wishes on ribbons. Mince pies and mulled wine will be on offer!  

4.30pm on Friday, 3rd December—Year 6 Festival of Lights procession at Trebah Gardens. Due to limit 

on numbers, this is for Year 6 pupils and parents only. 

6pm on Friday, 10th December—Festive fund Raiser Film Night. More details about films showing will 

be sent out soon.  

Monday, 13th December—Year 1 and Year 2 Evacuation Day on the train. They will be coming back—

don’t worry!  

10.30am and 2pm on Monday, 13th December—Year 3 and Year 4 Bubble Xmas Presentations for par-

ents to watch. Presentations will include a mix of Christmas songs, poetry readings and plays and will 

take approximately 20 to 30 minutes. Due to covid restrictions, numbers will be limited for each show-

ing. A recording of the presentation will also be made available for all.  

10.30am and 2pm Tuesday, 14th December—KS1 Bubble Xmas Presentation for parents to watch. 

Presentations will include a mix of Christmas songs, poetry readings and plays and will take approxi-

mately 20 to 30 minutes. Due to covid restrictions, numbers will be limited for each showing. A record-

ing of the presentation will also be made available for all.  

10.30am and 2pm Wednesday, 15th December—Year 5 and Year 6 Bubble Xmas Presentation for par-

ents to watch. Presentations will include a mix of Christmas songs, poetry readings and plays and will 

take approximately 20 to 30 minutes. Due to covid restrictions, numbers will be limited for each show-

ing. A recording of the presentation will also be made available for all.  

Wednesday, 15th December—Christmas Lunch  

Thursday, 16th December—Class Christmas Parties and last day of term (usual staggered pick up times 

for families) 

Friday, 17th December—INSET day (school closed to pupils) 

NB  If COVID numbers start to rise this may affect whether we are able to perform to a live audience 

or not so please bear in mind that there may be a last minute change to these plans. We will keep eve-

rything crossed that live performances can still happen before the end of term!  



TEAM POINT CERTIFICATE WINNERS 18th November 2021  

BRONZE CERTIFICATE – 50 TEAM POINTS 

Year Reception: Elodie, Poppy, Henry and Leo 

Year 1: Niamh, Daniel, Olivia, Eva and Evie L 

Year 2: Jude and Juno 

Year 3: Bodhi, Sebbie, Lola, Ollie, Archie, Tilly and Jack 

Year 4: Eliza, Ollie and Lily-Rose 

Year 5: Austin and Archie 

Year 6: Eleanor and Jaxen 

TEAM POINT CERTIFICATE WINNERS 4th November 2021  

BRONZE CERTIFICATE – 50 TEAM POINTS 

Year 2: Dylan 

Year 3: Bethany, Rosie, James, Jasmine and Will 

Year 4: Harley 

 

TEAM POINT CERTIFICATE WINNERS 11th November 2021  

BRONZE CERTIFICATE – 50 TEAM POINTS 

Year 2: Aubrey 

Year 3: Connie 

Year 4: Willow G 

SILVER CERTIFICATE – 100 TEAM POINTS 

Year 3: Leo 

TEAM POINT CERTIFICATE WINNERS 14th October 2021  

BRONZE CERTIFICATE – 50 TEAM POINTS 

Year 2: Theo 

Year 6: Izzy, Kiera, Jesse, Jacey, Ella, Hatty, Rowan and Hazel 


